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WELCOME TO THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

This is to notify you that your application for permanent residence has been approved. It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to permanent resident
status in the United States.

At the top of this notice you will see a very important number. It is your USCIS A# (A-number). This is your permanent resident account and file number.
This permanent account number is very important to you. You will need it wheneyer, you contact us.

We will soon mail you a new Permanent Resident Card. You should receive it within the next 3 weeks. You can use it to show your new status. When you
receive your card you must carry it with you at all times if you are 18 or older. It is the law.

Please call us at (800) 375-5283 if any of the information about you shown above is incorrect, if you move before you receive your card, or if you don't
receive your card within the next 3 weeks. If you call us, please have your A# and also the receipt number shown above available. The receipt number is a
tracking number for your application.

Please read the notice that comes with your card. It will have important information about your card, about your status and responsibilities, and about
permanent resident services available to you.

Your new card will expire in ten years. While card expiration will not directly affect your status, you will need to apply to renew your card several months
before it expires. When the time comes and you need filing information, or-an application, or if you ever have other questions about permanent resident
services available to you, just call our National Customer Service Center at 1-800-375-5283 or visit the USCIS website at www.uscis.gov. (If you are
hearing impaired, the NCSC's TDD number is 1-800-767-1833.) The best days to call the NCSC are Tuesday through Friday.

Once again, welcome to the United States and congratulations on your permanent resident status.
THIS FORM IS NOT A VISA AND MAY NOT BE USED IN PLACE OF A VISA.

NOTICE: Although this application or petition has been approved, USCIS and the U.S. Department of Homeland Security reserve the right to verify this
information before and/or after making a decision on your case so we can ensure that you have complied with applicable laws, rules, regulations, and other
legal authorities. We may review public information and records, contact others by mail, the internet or phone, conduct site inspections of businesses and
residences, or use other methods of verification. We will use the information obtained to determine whether you are eligible for the benefit you seek. If we
find any derogatory information, we will follow the law in determining whether to provide you (and the legal representative listed on your Form G-28, if
you submitted one) an opportunity to address that information before we make a formal decision on your case or start proceedings.

Please see the additional information on the back. You will be notified separately about any other cases you filed.
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